Before the Service

You will park at the Hellenic Centre. When you arrive in the Parking Lot, whether your group arrives
together or separately, please walk together with your group to the main door of Temple. Please be
careful to maintain physical distancing from other groups. Please drive slowly and watch the traffic

when walking.

We will have Temple ushers to greet you and they will help you use the hand sanitizer and sign-in. You
will be required to provide contact information that will permit contract tracing at a later date, should
this be necessary.

After the Service:

While we all want to head home immediately —we have to ensure one another’s safety as well as our
own.

The Rabbi and ushers will ask attendees to leave by either the kitchen door (via the back of the
sanctuary) or the parking lot door (at front of the sanctuary, with stairs). We ask for controlled
departures while maintaining a safe 2 metre “bubble”.

How do | register for a service?

Please phone the Temple Office by Friday noon at 613-224-1802 and speak with Cathy or Heather,
sharing how many members of your family group will participate. Alternatively, you can send an email to
reception@ templeisraelottawa.com with this information.
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